
 

 

Conference Update 

The IAG Committee would like to thank all our delegates who 

supported our 1-Day conference in Brisbane in 2020.  If the 

feedback is anything to go by, whether you attended the event 

in person, or participated virtually, it appears the conference was 

well received.  That being said, there were some great 

suggestions and we look forward to returning to our regular 

extended conference that we have all come to expect. 

The 2021 conference will be the 35th conference and planning is 

already underway.  Our theme for 2021 conference is “Finance 

in Motion”.  The conference will be held on the 17-19 November 

2021 and yes we are back at the Sheraton Mirage Resort on the 

Gold Coast. 

Our first order of business is to hold the IAG Incorporated 

Association’s AGM.  As such, we would like to take this 

opportunity to personally invite you to attend the AGM and to 

perhaps also consider joining the committee.   Conferences are 

not easy to pull together, however they are a great opportunity 

to expand your skills, work as part of a dedicated team in 

creating and shaping training of value within the public sector.  

In addition, the committee works really well together, so you will 

always have fun and will be supported by the other members 

along the way.  If you have any questions about becoming 

involved – please feel free to contact our current committee. 

Hoping to see you on the Gold Coast in November. 

IAG Conference Committee 

 

Important info 

AGM  Thursday 25 March 2021 

 Level 6 Conference Room  

 63 George Street, Brisbane 

   

2021 Conference  17-19 November 2021 

Venue Sheraton Mirage Resort, Gold Coast 

 

Contacts 

Internet:  www.iaginc.com.au 

E-mail:  iaginc8@gmail.com 

Connect with us on Facebook and LinkedIn: 

 

    
 

 

2020 Committee Members 

Executive 

Justine Clark  President 

Teresa Barnier  Vice President 

Kathreen O’Keefe Treasurer 

Lola Belousova Secretary 

 

General 

Dimple Gupta   

Gyatri Priyadarshini  

Brenden Taylor 

 

Interested in joining the 

committee? 

2021 Nomination forms are now available.  

Please download a copy here. 

 

Please Note – nomination forms must be 

submitted to the secretary by 18 March. 
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